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29 January 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are constantly looking to adapt our online provision, particularly the opportunity for students to 
have ‘live’ interactions with staff. Consequently, from next week, we will be launching weekly ‘live’ 
tutor meetings for every tutor group in the Academy. These will take place in the morning, during a 
normal tutor time slot. Please ask your son/daughter to look out for a Teams invite from their form 
tutor. We expect all students to attend their weekly slot, and staff will be taking registers in order to 
monitor this. In addition to this, your son/daughter will also be having an assembly on a Wednesday 
morning, before the start of P1 (approx. 8.45). Again, they will receive an invite for this via Teams. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Kind regards 
The Bourne Academy 
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